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Patrick Dalin Discusses Trump Administration’s Stance on
Independent Contractor Rules and Retirement Benefits

News

5.29.25


In an interview with PSCA, Patrick Dalin shares his insight on how the Trump administration is

leaning into expanding independent contractor status and opening up retirement benefits to

contractors, including what this means for employers.

To read the article visit PSCA.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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